
THE CITY of Bryant Fire Department will be taking sealed bids for the replacement of Counter-
tops and Cabinets for the HQ Fire Station. More information and submission information may
be requested from Fire Chief J.P. Jordan at jpjordan@cityofbryant.com, 501- 943-0390.
All bids must be received by the City of Bryant located at 210 SW Third Street, Bryant, AR
72022, Attn: Fire Department C/O: Fire Chief J.P. Jordan, no later than 8:00 a.m., Monday,
October 10th, 2022.

BID OPENING DATE: Monday October 10th @ 9AM
    LOCATION: Bryant City Hall Conference Room, 210 SW Third Street, Bryant, AR 72022

The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive irregularities and/or informalities of
any bid, and to make an award in any manner consistent with the law, or deemed in the best
interest of the City.

Evaluation of the bids will include compliance with bid specifications and pricing. Please note
that price alone may not be the sole consideration in awarding this bid.


